
3 3 3  7 5 T H  S T  
D O W N E R S  G R O V E  

6 3 0 - 9 6 4 - 5 3 6 3  

W W W . M A R Q U E T T E M A N O R A C A D E M Y . O R G  A T H L E T I C S @ M M B M . O R G  

E S T  1 9 7 0  
M A R Q U E T T E  M A N O R  B A P T I S T  A C A D E M Y  M I N U T E M E N  

Dear Minutemen Supporter, 
 
Marquette Manor Baptist Academy’s athletic department is seeking businesses & families to sponsor our 
competitive middle school & high school sports teams for the 2023-2024 school year.  
 
Sponsoring our teams is a great way to be involved with the Minutemen! We hope that it could be 
beneficial in developing our relationship with you or marketing your business. Our students, families, and 
fans use our facility from early in the morning until practices and games end in the evening. Your name 
will be prominently displayed in our gym & easily remembered as a supporter of the Minutemen! 
 
We ask for your sponsorship to help subsidize our program’s costs, including: the cost of new equipment 
& uniforms, travel expenses, and financial assistance for athletes in need. 
 
 
We have 3 tiers of sponsorship opportunities: 
 

1. GOLD $400 
• Custom 2.5’ x 6’ banner displayed in MMBA gym for the 2023-2024 school year. 
• Promotion/thanks on Minutemen Athletics Instagram & Facebook pages during fall & winter seasons 
 

2. GREEN $250 
• Custom 2.5’ X 4’ banner displayed in MMBA gym for the 2023-2024 school year. 
• Promotion/thanks on Minutemen Athletics Instagram & Facebook pages during fall or winter season 
 

3. WHITE $100 
• 8.5” X 11” Logo/family name on a shared banner displayed in MMBA gym for the 2023-2024 school 

year. 
 
 
If you would like to commit to sponsor the Minutemen, please visit our sponsor’s page at: 
www.marquettemanoracademy.org/sponsor 
 
We understand that you have choices when considering marketing and community outreach 
opportunities, but we believe that this is a great opportunity to partner with you. If you would prefer 
something more customized in return for your sponsorship, we are open to open to discuss that with you. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 630-319-3628 or athletics@mmbm.org. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Matthew Scalzitti 
MMBA Athletic Director 

http://www.marquettemanoracademy.org/sponsor

